
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday 20th May 

Key messages 
Please check out the parents' noticeboards at the front of school and on 
the grounds at the back of school as they will be frequently updated 
with current information, such as attendance, key dates and a copy of 
our newsletter.  
 
Please take a look at our school website. We have attached the link to 
the ‘parent information section for you’. 
https://www.brackenwood-junior.wirral.sch.uk/web/parent_information/373889  

 
Thank you for supporting school with good levels of attendance and 
punctuality. Just a reminder that Maths starts daily at 8.45am. Miss Fry 
is available to discuss attendance should any parent or carer have 
concerns or need further support. There are also useful links on the 
school website under attendance. 
https://www.brackenwood-junior.wirral.sch.uk/web/attendance/574389  

 
Children have been coming to school very smartly in their school 
uniform which helps all pupils to be focused, ready to learn and feel fully 
part of the Brackenwood Juniors school community - thank you for your 
support in this important matter. Reminder - Jewellery and nail varnish 
are not permitted, trainers are only permitted for PE. 

Pupils in the Spotlight – 
Harry, William and Harry 

 

 
Congratulations to the boys and 
their team as they were runners 
up in their cup final for their 
football team - Eastham Rangers 
Jets: U10's. What a fantastic 
effort! 

 Equality and diversity books  
This week, we have been excited to share our new equality and diversity books amongst classes. Thank you to all 
of our parents and carers who either bought books or donated money so that we could purchase them. We are 
so grateful of your support as reading is at the heart of all learning and we believe these books will enhance 
children’s’ learning of the world around them. If you wish to support us in buying additional books, please 
contact our school office for details of our Amazon Wishlist. 

 
 

Book Fair 
Thank you so much to everyone who has 
visited our book fair this week. It was 
fantastic to see so much engagement with it 
after not being able to run one due to 
Covid-19. We hope you enjoy reading your 
new books. Please let us know which books 
you particularly enjoyed.  

 
 
 

AmaSing 

 
Wow! We are so incredibly proud of the wonderful 
performance our Year 4 children put on at the Floral Pavilion 
for the AmaSing concert. They worked so hard to rehearse the 
songs and it certainly paid off on the night of the performance. 
We hope those of you who watched were as blown away as we 
were.    

https://www.brackenwood-junior.wirral.sch.uk/web/parent_information/373889
https://www.brackenwood-junior.wirral.sch.uk/web/attendance/574389


Weekly Superstars 
All the children below have recently been 
nominated by    class teachers for Superstar Awards. 
These are awarded                   for exceptional levels of 
academic effort or achievement and celebrated in 
our weekly awards assembly. 
 
3DK: Benjamin and Leonardo 
3W: Helen and Pippa 
4C: Zac and Joseph 
4M: Holly and Molly 
 5S: Ruben and Eva 
5W: Annabelle and Bonnie 
6MT: Isla and Bella 
6LW: Megan and Amber 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL 
OUR SUPERSTARS! 

 

 

3DK: Jack 
3W: Dexter  
4M: Zak 
4C: Aiden 
5S: Yazmin 
5W: Poppy 
6MT: Mason and Jared 
6LW: Ava 
 
You should be extremely proud of yourselves! 

'Funky Feet Friday' Friday 20th May 
Well done to everyone who took part in Funky Feet Friday this 
week - we all look super funky! Make sure you keep up your 
active journeys to school to earn more badges with the WOW 
Walk to School initiative. Happy walking! 

 
 

  

Kindness Awards Times Table Rock Stars 
Well done to everyone who 
has been on Times Table 
Rock Stars this week. Please 
can all children be going on it 
several times per week. We 
have selected a winner for 
each year group. 
 
Y3: Millie P 
Y4: Will H 
Y5: Hunter R  
 

Pupil in the Spotlight - Ben 
Ben received his players trophy as he is a 
member of the Wirral under 8s Rugby team. 
He also received a player of the tournament 
trophy for his involvement in a Rugby Festival 
involving several clubs from around Wirral 
and Cheshire. Wonderful achievements Ben! 
 

 

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Day and the 
Queen’s Jubilee Artwork 
Thank you again for coming to support us and the BFG 
in our Queen’s Platinum Jubilee celebrations. We 
thoroughly enjoyed talking to families and we are 
grateful to have received so many positive comments 
regarding the event. We hope you enjoyed viewing 
your child’s artwork – we thought they produced 
excellent pieces! They will soon be proudly displayed in 
the Lady Lever Art Gallery so please pop down and take 
a look.  

 
 


